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This half term we are learning about the 1960s! 


Do you know anybody who was born or alive in the 1960s? What can they remember? Do they have any photographs?


Tasks you could do:


-Find out about 1960s fashion and design your own clothes. Who was Mary Quant?


-Try to listen to some music that was popular in the 1960s. It could be The Beatles, Elvis Presley, The Beach Boys and many more! What do you think? Can you research some famous bands/artists?


-What exciting events took place in the 1960s?


-You could research the Space Race. Who was the first man in Space? What significant event happened in 1969?


-When did England win the World Cup final?


-What is pop art? Could you create your own? 


-Research how people’s lives began to change 


in the 1960’s with new technology.


If any work is done electronically (e.g. powerpoint), then these can be emailed to school.








Reminders!


PE is on a Monday and Thursday. Hair needs to be tied up and earrings removed or covered please.
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A little book of things to work on at home















































English





Mathematics

















In maths this half term we are learning about place value and then we will move on to addition and subtraction, linking this to a range of measures.





Please encourage multiplication as much as possible. Children need to know their 2, 3, 5 and 10 times tables and need to begin to learn the 4 and 8 times tables.





Telling the time is a key skill for children and we would appreciate if you could use opportunities to discuss the time and ask children to tell the time in everyday situations. This includes telling the time from analogue clocks using Roman numerals and 12-hour and 24-hour clocks. 





We will be drawing 2-D shapes and making 3-D shapes using modelling materials. 





Homework will be set every week. This will include; TT Rockstars, My Maths and Spelling Shed.

















Our main text will be the popular 1960s story The Iron Man by Ted Hughes. We will use this as a hook to focus on sentence structure and descriptive language. 


We will also be focusing on using conjunctions effectively, both in the middle and at the start of sentences. The website link below is a great introduction to conjunctions for children and parents: � HYPERLINK "https://www.theschoolrun.com/what-is-a-conjunction" �https://www.theschoolrun.com/what-is-a-conjunction�





During topic we will be focusing on writing non-chronological reports this half-term. What types of texts are these? What features do they have? 


We will be doing lots of work organising information into paragraphs. See the link below as a helpful resource.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.primaryresources.co.uk/english/pdfs/parag3.pdf" �http://www.primaryresources.co.uk/english/pdfs/parag3.pdf� 





Reading


Try to read for pleasure as regularly as you can. If you have read a book that you have really enjoyed, you could write a book recommendation for your friends that can be kept in our book area. 





Books from our reading area can be borrowed and swapped  whenever a new one is needed. 








